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3 December 2024 

 

AFIO Colleagues, 

Thanks to the generosity of our members the 
Association of Former Intelligence Officers is strong. We are 
focused on keeping our members connected to intelligence 
issues and encouraging the next generation to join our 
profession. We have 3,000 members and 20 chapters. Our 
weekly intelligence notes are popular and keep all of us 
connected to the activities of the Intelligence Community 
and the spying attempts of foreign entities. This year we’ve 
produced and released 25 AFIO Now video and podcast 
interview programs. We held two speaker events this year 
that were well attended and informative.  

Next year we will celebrate our 50th Anniversary and 
are working to celebrate in style. We will reactivate our 
scholarship program for students interested in joining the 
intelligence profession.  

To accomplish our goals, we rely on our members to 
donate their time and funding. On this Giving Tuesday 
please consider donating to the AFIO. A donation this year 
will go a long way to keeping us strong as we move into the 
future. Remember all donations are tax deductible because 
we are a nonprofit organization.  

 

Respectfully, 

 
Jim Hughes  
President 

Donations can be made here 

https://www.afio.com/MWs/donations_MWs.htm

